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Thursday, January 29, 2004

Receptions welcome incoming freshmen
By Jeff Samoray, OU Web Writer

Newly admitted Oakland University students and their families are invited to join OU faculty, staff and students for a reception to
congratulate the 2004 freshmen class on their acceptance. Admitted Student Receptions will be held Wednesday, Feb. 4;
Thursday, Feb. 5; Tuesday, Feb. 10; and Wednesday, Feb. 11, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in the Oakland Center Banquet Rooms.
An additional reception is scheduled for Thursday, Feb. 19, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Karas House at 23632 Plymouth Road
in Redford.

Sponsored by the Undergraduate Admissions Office, the receptions offer information on academic programs and the enrollment
process, panel discussions led by current OU students, alumni guest speakers, entertainment provided by students from the
Department of Music, Theatre and Dance, and refreshments.

“The receptions serve dual purposes,” said OU Admissions Adviser Brian Bouwman. “We want to congratulate incoming
freshmen on being admitted to Oakland and inform them about orientation and the next steps in the enrollment process. We
also want those who have yet to decide which college to attend to have all their questions about Oakland answered.”

Though space is limited, spots still are available for those who wish to attend a reception. To register, visit OU’s Special Events
Web site or call (800) OAK-UNIV. You also can obtain more information by contacting the Admissions Office at
ouinfo@oakland.edu.

SUMMARY
Newly admitted Oakland University students and their families are invited to join OU faculty, staff and students for a reception to congratulate the
2004 freshmen class on their acceptance. Admitted Student Receptions will be held Wednesday, Feb. 4; Thursday, Feb. 5; Tuesday, Feb. 10; and
Wednesday, Feb. 11, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in the Oakland Center Banquet Rooms. An additional reception is scheduled for Thursday, Feb. 19, from
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Karas House at 23632 Plymouth Road in Redford.
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